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Police seek sports complex burglars 
(KAIR)--Atchison Police are investigating after someone stole nearly $900 worth
of items during a burglary and theft at the Atchison County Sports Complex,
located at 825 North 17th Street.

According to a report from Atchison Police Chief Mike Wilson, the investigation
shows that someone forced their way into the groundskeeper storage garage,
located at the complex, around 8:00 Wednesday evening.

Taken was a toolbox and tools, along with several trimmers.

The investigation is continuing, and anyone with information about the crime
should contact Atchison Police.
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